


 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website,  
with your personal details removed. 

 

 
Complaints relating to contractors or suppliers to Council are managed by the 
appropriate Council officer (or contract manager to the contract). As Council may 
be responsible for the actions of its suppliers, concerns about how Council staff 
deal with any concerns about Council suppliers will fall within the scope of the 
Policy.  
 
There is not a separate complaints policy that relates to suppliers to Council nor a 
Council supplier code of conduct.  
 
As Council does not have a specific supplier code of conduct, the performance 
requirements for the supplier and the process for resolving any complaints, issues 
or disputes will be based on what is set out in the contract between Council and 
the supplier.  
 
When the Customer Complaints, Compliments and Suggestions Policy is 
reviewed, consideration can be given to whether further clarification is required on 
this issue.  
 

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by 
post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
  
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth  
Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu    
 
 
 
 










